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April 8, 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians of the Class of 2025, 
  
Congratulations to you and your high school senior! As we gear up for our 2025 Senior Week Activities and 
Commencement Ceremony, we're eager to provide you with essential details for this momentous occasion. 
Attached, you'll find 2025 Graduation Information outlining important events and dates for easy reference. 
  
Commencement will be held at Confluence Financial Partners Stadium (located at the Middle School) on Friday, 
June 6th at 7:00 p.m. for all graduates. There will be no attendance limits, and tickets will not be required at the 
stadium. Seating will be available on both sides of the field. In the event of inclement weather on Friday evening, 
the ceremony will be relocated indoors to the AHN Arena (High School Gymnasium). Should the event move 
indoors, tickets will be necessary for entry. Each family will receive five tickets for the event. Any changes in 
location will be communicated via the automated calling system. For details about graduation, including live 
streaming and parking, please visit PTHS Graduation Information on our website. 
  
Students will receive their cap, gown, and commencement tickets during their lunch period on Thursday, April 
24th. It is important to follow the care instructions provided for the cap and gown and to keep the 
commencement tickets in a secure location. Please note that decorating the cap is not permitted, and students 
must adhere to the dress code for the ceremony. Students attending the Western Area Career and Technology 
Center (WACTC) will participate in their Certificate Ceremony on Thursday, May 15th wearing their Peters 
Township cap and gown. 
  
The last day of regular classes for seniors is Friday, May 30th, with final grades computed on Monday, June 2nd. 
However, graduation honors status will be determined based on student grades as of Friday, May 16th. It's the 
students' responsibility to ensure that all coursework is up-to-date in all classes. Additionally, students must 
indicate their "attending school" status in Naviance to facilitate the sending of their final transcript. 
 
We’re excited to celebrate our seniors’ final week at PTHS with fun activities in addition to graduation practice. 
These include trips to Kennywood and Washington Wild Things, a PTSA-sponsored breakfast, Senior Assembly, 
and Video Yearbook. The Class of 2025 will also enjoy the tradition of walking through the elementary schools 
in their graduation attire, cheered on by younger students and staff. A detailed schedule for senior week will be 
provided in May. 
  
Lastly, please ensure that your child clears any debts or obligations, including library books, textbooks, school 
equipment, lunch balances, athletic uniforms and/or equipment, or any other debts/fines by May 30th, enabling 
them to fully participate in all senior activities and commencement exercises. District-issued laptops and 
accessories will be collected during all three lunch periods on May 30th. 
  
We're excited to celebrate this significant milestone with the Class of 2025 and eagerly anticipate all the 
graduation festivities on June 6th. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Dr. Lori A. Pavlik, Principal 

https://www.ptsd.k12.pa.us/GraduationInfo.aspx

